
Stanfield Elementary School District #24
515 S. Stanfield Rd.   Stanfield, AZ    85172

Dear Roadrunner Family,

The Summer is coming to an end and we are getting ready for a new school year to
start on July 21, 2022.  We are excited for our students to return and wanted to share
some information to help make sure that we have a successful first day!

● Due to a shortage of bus drivers, our bus routes have drastically changed and
will be continuing to change throughout the school year. If you have the ability
to transport your children, we encourage you to do so.  We anticipate that
students will be late to school and have to leave early in our effort to transport
them.

● Click here for information on EduLog , our bus tracking system.  As routes change,
this system will allow you to see daily pick up and drop off times.  You must add
or caim your student in the system to see them logging on and off the bus.

● Class lists will be posted in front of the school on July 20, 2022 at 1:00PM.
Although our staff will be in a training session, families are welcome to walk arond
the campus from 1-3 PM to identify their classrooms.

● As you are shopping and getting ready for school, please review our dress code.
We want to make sure that you are buying items that your child can actually
wear at school.  Pay close attention to the outerwear and
sweaters/sweatshirts–this is the area that we most often see in violation.

● Kindergarten enrollment is taking place now.  Please don’t wait until the last
minute to register your child.

We look forward to a fantastic year!

Mrs. Murrieta
Principal

Tel: 520-424-3353         www.goroadrunners.com

https://stanfieldaz.schoolinsites.com/busschedule
https://content.schoolinsites.com/api/documents/233964cc736248ae8d2b15af8a6141c0.pdf

